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This term we have had a change in the way the House system works.  

All pupils from Upper 2 to Upper 6 have been put in mixed age house groups and given a task 

to work together to complete to earn house points. The groups have been working together 

all term to produce Christmas music videos, board games, Christmas stories for reception age 

pupils and even inventing new sports!  

We have seen some great teamwork among all the houses and some really impressive final 

creations. The tasks are being judged this week and the results will be announced in the first 

House Assembly after the Christmas break and I will share the winners with you all in the first 

newsletter of next term. 

 

Mr Daniel Reeves 

 


